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Newsletter #6 – Messages: 
What have we been up to this week? 

• Multiplying by 2-digit numbers and recapping short division (bus stop) 

• Writing up and editing our warning stories  

• Looking at suffixes and spelling rules linking to refer, prefer and transfer 

• Investigating the structure of blood vessels 

• Exploring lines of latitude and longitude and using these to locate cities around the world 

• Learning numbers 1-31 in Spanish 

• Rehearsing our harvest festival song 

• Discussing online safety 

• Understanding the importance of our mental health and how we can improve our own 

• Exploring the origins of the slave trade  
 
Next week, we will be starting a new non-fiction unit in English on newspapers. Children will be able to use their 
homework on HS2 to help them write their cold task. We will also be exploring long division in maths. In 
history, we will be beginning to explore the transatlantic slave trade, and the impact that Britain had. 

Year 6 homework for this week 
Spellings – Children know these, and they are written in diaries. Also accessible on the class page if you wish. 
Maths – Worksheet on long multiplication (linked to our learning this week). There are three different levels to 
this. Children have chosen or been guided towards a worksheet suitable to their ability. 
English – Editing task worksheet. In year 6, it is so important to be able to spot and correct errors in pieces of 
writing. Children should work through the passage and correct all errors made. Please do not worry if you do 
not have colouring pens or pencils, just correcting in a standard pen / pencil will be OK. 
 
The harvest festival is creeping up quickly…I recommend that you rehearse at home (especially the claps!) 
Unfortunately, the song is not available on YouTube, but lyrics have been sent home. Spare copies of lyrics are 
available from the classroom. 

Key dates are available on the Headteacher Newsletter and the weekly newsletter at a glance. See below here: 
https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/weekly-newsletters-20232024/ 
https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/stream/newsletters/full/1/-//  

Have a lovely weekend, 

Miss Walton, Mrs Marston and Mrs Smith 😊 
UKS2 team 

 
 

 

UKS2 Staff: 
Mrs. Marston – Year 5 teacher    Mrs Smith – Teaching Partner (HLTA) 
Miss. Walton – Year 6 Teacher   
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